

Quinault Indian Nation

POST OFFICE BOX 189
TAHOLAH, WASHINGTON 98587
TELEPHONE (206) 276-8211

October 26, 1981

Mr. Rudolph C. Ryser COSAMCO LTD. c/o 728 212th Pl., S.W. Lynnwood, Washington 98036

Dear Rudy;

Thank you for your letter of September 15, 1981. In response to your request my Grants & Contracts staff assures me that all contractual agreements between COSAMCO and the Quinault Indian Nation have in fact been paid in full.

The Quinault Indian Nation entered into two Professional Services Agreements with COSAMCO for \$40,000 and \$60,000 respectfully. My staff can find no further evidence of additional agreements for other services owed by the Quinault Indian Nation.

Rudy, you are well aware, I know, of the trips you and I made together to Spokane and Yakima for the purpose of securing additional funding for the project. I do agree with you that we should continue to seek the remaining funding required to publish our document.

Sincerely,

Joseph B. DeLaCruz Chairman